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 The cold snowy weather finally arrived. The City Public Works 

have been plowing snow and sanding the roads, sometimes more 

than once a day. The roads have been very, very slick and we have 

been trying our best to keep them sanded. Thank you Public Works 

for keeping our roads plowed! At the January 2024 City Council 

meeting, The Council voted    Josephine Prophet as our new Council 

President.  Will Butler, John Gray, and Charlie Shutt took the oath 

of office for a four year term on city council. 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS… 

• City Hall will be closed February 19 in observance of Presidents 

Day.  

• Do you need a document notarized? The Mayor, Treasurer, and 

City Clerk are all notaries. There is no fee for notary services 

•  Don’t forget to visit our website for up to date information.   

www.cityofharrison.org  

• If you notice a street light that is constantly on or off, contact 

Avista at 800-227-9187. It’s important that you have an accurate 

street location and poll number when you call. 

• Are you moving? Don’t forget to let us know of any address 

changes  

• October 21-May 1 is opening burning season.  For inquiries or 

limits to what can be burned contact the Idaho Department of 

Lands at 208-245-4551 or the St. Maries Fire Department at 208

-245-5253. 

 



 

 Public Works Department  
• Thank you for your patience and understanding when plowing is-

n’t done as fast or as often as we would all like it to be. We also 

appreciate your effort in keeping vehicles off the street so that the 

plow can get through.  

• When walking your pets on trails, sidewalks, parks, and yards 

this winter, please be mindful of your neighbors and protect the 

environment from pet waste. The snow will not hide pet waste; 

when it melts in the spring, it will create an unsightly, sloppy 

mess if not picked up. Let’s keep the snow white and bright so it 

is not a mess in the spring. 

• If there is a public works emergency please call Josh Burg at (208) 

889-0862  

Did you know?  
The Harrison Trailhead meter counted 31, 061  people passing by in 

2023! Advertisement signs are prohibited along the trail or within the 

trail right-of-way. Camping is also prohibited along the trail or within 

the trail right-of-way, but there are several public and private operat-

ed facilities within easy distance  

 

Henry Morin is jumping rope in 1912, while his brother Wil-

liam holds the log steady. The Morin brothers were champion 

log rollers.  


